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RECEIVED
09 NOV 2018

. Professor Mary O’'Kane AC

Chair
Independent Planning Commission
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street
Sydney NSW 2000

BY:

Dear Professor O'Kane

Determination of two State significant development applications for the adaptive
reuse of the Locomotive Workshop, Australian Technology Park
(Bays 1-4a: SSD 8517 and Bays 5-15: SSD 8449)

The above SSD applications are referred to the Independent Planning Commission (the
Commission) for determination.

While Council do not object to the proposal, the Commission is the consent authority as
more than 25 public submissions were received objecting to the proposal.

The Department’s assessment of the proposal is contained within the enclosed file (ref:
17/06898-1).

Should you have any further enquiries about this matter, please contact Anthea
Sargeant, Executive Director Key Sites and Industry Assessments, at the Department
on (02) 9274 6522.

Yours sincerely

Moar

Marcus Ray
Deputy Secretary
Planning Services
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